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There is no legal obligation for PTS to inform the Body of European Regulators for Electronic 
Communications (BEREC) of its interpretation of national law. The PTS Chair has however informally 
informed BEREC of the press release by PTS. BERES is aware of the letter of the Swedish Minister 
of Justice to Parliament clarifying that Swedish law still applies and will be assessed 1. However, there 
is no specific legal basis for BERED to take note of and/or act on this information.  
 

                                                      
1  http://www.riksdagen.se/sv/Dokument-Lagar/Fragor-och-anmalningar/Svar-pa-skriftliga-fragor/EU-

domstolens-ogiltigforklaran_H112561/ 


